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CITY OF PORTLAND

June 8, 2001

Major Jeff Newton

Cumberland County Jail

50 County Way

Portland ME  04101

CBL:  076-A-019

Dear Major Newton,

On April 27, 2001, Code Enforcement Officer Arthur Rowe and myself performed an evaluation of the resident facilities, common areas, refuse and laundry facilities at the above location.  Our evaluation focused on the sanitation, vermin infestation, general housing standards and general conditions.

The evaluation revealed conditions that consistently exceeded the City’s Minimum Standards for Housing.  No vermin infestation was noted and the general sanitation exceeded out expectations.

Thank you and your staff for your efforts.  It is clear that you all take pride in the condition of the institution.

Sincerely,

Marland Wing

Code Enforcement Officer
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